PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF NEW IPSWICH
Z.B.A.

Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, August 25" 2022 at 6:00 p.m. the Zoning Board
of Adjustment will hold a Site Visit at Silver Scones Tea House, 99 River Road,
concerning a Variance, submitted by Jane Elwell. A Variance is requested from Article
IV Section B4 of the New Ipswich Zoning Ordinance to permit a Variance to permit a

limited part time use of property to hold tea parties. All interested parties or their
representatives are invited to attend.




